
Post  offices  to  be  closed
Monday of holiday weekends
All post offices will be open Christmas Eve and New Year’s
Eve. The normal Saturday hours at each location will apply.

In observance of the holidays, post offices will be closed
Dec. 26 and Jan. 2. With the exception of Express Mail, there
will be no delivery on those days.
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